
PFA Fundraising Target 2018-2019 

We have once again smashed our target of £3,500  
and raised an amazing total of £4,200!! 
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FILM NIGHTS 

Film nights are a fantastic way 

for the PFA to raise funds – and 

the children love them too!  

We kept the cost at £4 all 

year, which includes a hot 

dog, a packet of crisps and 2 

drinks, as well as seeing the 

film with your friends! 

Here are the profits we made 

this year showing films: 

 

£205 profit – Peter Rabbit  

£235 profit – The Incredibles 2 

£185 profit – Hotel Transylvania 3 

£205 profit – Sherlock Gnomes 

£230 profit – Small Foot 

£225 profit – Wreck It Ralph 2 

£157 profit – How to Train your 

Dragon 3 

EASTER CHICKS, RABBITS & RAFFLE: 

 

Our chocolate stuffed Easter chicks 

were as popular as ever.  This year, we 

also had some really cute Easter 

bunnies for sale, which were a sell out 

with the children!  All in all we made a 

profit of £350, which is a fantastic 

amount.  Many thanks to all the families 

who helped with knitting the chicks and 

rabbits; these families are Nathaniel 

(FS1); Mia (FS2); Helen Skellett (PFA); Pat 

(one of our school cleaners); Leo (Y5); 

Autum (Y5); Sam (FS1) and Mrs Laing’s 

mother. 

This year we also held an Easter raffle 

with teddies & sweets as prizes.  Third 

prize was won by Aurelia (FS2); second 

prize by Isla (FS2) and first prize by Leon 

(Y1) and we made a respectable £58 

profit. 
PFA DISCO’s 

 

The Christmas disco was the 

usual roaring success and was a 

sell out.  We made a fantastic 

£400 profit!  The Christmas 

crackers also netted us £115. 

 

The St Patrick’s Day disco was 

also a huge success and we 

made another £400 profit at this 

event. 

 

 

We aim to raise funds by holding various 

film nights, the Christmas disco, Family 

Fun Night and selling Easter chicks! 

FAMILY FUN NIGHT 2019: 

 

We had another really busy and popular 

evening and altogether we raised a 

profit of £1,400.  There was a lovely 

atmosphere and we would like to thank 

everyone who came along to support 

us, who helped out on stalls, helped set 

up and tidy away, thank you to 

everyone who donated prizes for our 

tombola and to all the children who 

brought a bottle in for us to add to the 

tombola.  None of this would be 

possible without you so a massive 

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT THIS 

YEAR. 

 

 

Remember …….. every penny of profit is 

ploughed back into the school! 

Thank you for your continuing support! 

 


